
Dear Parents, 

Attached are the Book Reports that your child will be responsible for 

during the summer. 

They are due on the first day of school. There is one Non-Fiction book 

report and one Fiction book report.   For the Non-Fiction book report, 

you can choose from the WHO AM I? series, as well as the WHAT AM I? 

or WHERE IS THIS? Series.  All are very informative and engaging and 

will provide what is needed to complete the book report.  

The Fiction book report can be any fiction book your child wants to 

read but here are some third grade reading series suggestions: 

Magic Treehouse Series         

Ramona Series 

Just Grace Series         

Cam Jansen      

Box Car children                        

A to Z Mysteries  

According to Humphrey 

Have fun with the reading and enjoy the sun and fun!!! 

Thank you! 

 

 

 


